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Dear Friends and Supporters,

We greet you this month with full hearts and great joy for all that God is doing in our lives and 
ministry. March has been a month of movement, growth, and encouragement—both in the U.S. and 
back home in Mexico.

Earlier this month, our family had the opportunity to attend the Servants’ Conference in Hammond, 
Indiana. I was honored to open the conference preaching on Monday night, and throughout the 
week I had the privilege of teaching in the Spanish Department. It was a blessing to connect with so 
many friends in ministry and be challenged alongside others who are serving the Lord. Jenny and 
the kids were able to travel with me, and we’re especially grateful that Jenny’s health continues to 
improve. Thank you for your continued prayers—God is answering!

Back in Mexico, our church family at Mount Hebron Baptist Church continues to amaze us 
with their faith, generosity, and commitment. We’ve been making steady progress on building 
improvements, especially on the auditorium exterior. But here’s the most exciting part: our local 
church is funding 100% of the work. So far, they have given nearly $10,000 USD. Considering 
that the average Mexican earns roughly one-sixth of what an average American earns, this is the 
equivalent of a U.S. church giving over $60,000 toward their own building! It’s truly a big deal—and 
a testimony of God’s grace and the spiritual maturity of our people. We’re proud of them, and we 
give God all the glory.

This month we also hosted worker training on March 7–8, gearing up for our upcoming 8-week 
Spring Program. The focus will be on souls and spiritual growth, and we’re praying for many to 
be saved and baptized during this special season. We were blessed to have Victorio Robles, one of 
our faithful Bible Institute graduates, return to coach our bus ministry workers. His influence and 
energy were a huge blessing to our team!

Thank you for praying, giving, and standing with us. Whether we’re preaching in the States, training 
workers in Mexico, or watching our church take ownership of their mission, we know none of it 
would be possible without God’s power and your partnership.

For souls in Mexico,

Jonathan & Jenny Ashcraft

Jonathan Jr., Tommy, Lucas, and Megan
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